


June 24, 2016 
 
Dear Members of the City-County Liaison Committee: 
  
I am a member of the City of Madison's Women’s Initiative Committee (WIC).  The purpose of this email 
is to ask you to assist WIC in the goal of getting domestic abuse intervention materials in every one of 
the restrooms in the CCB in hopes of assisting victims of domestic violence. In explanation, the Women's 
Initiatives Committee is contacting all City building supervisors in order that we may achieve the goal of 
getting these domestic abuse intervention materials in the restrooms of every one of the 
City's buildings. We have already begun this process in the MMB, the Monona Terrace, and all branches 
of Madison Public Library. Obviously, each city agency has its own protocol for such decisions. We have 
been told by the City's Attorney's Office that you are the contact for those areas in the CCB. We are 
requesting that you assist us by discussing this possibility with the CCB building supervisor and that we 
be granted approval to post these materials.  To be clear, WIC members will also take on the 
responsibility of replenishing these materials.  
  
In essence, we are looking for permanent placement of posters that address domestic abuse in every 
restroom in the CCB.  These materials are from Domestic Abuse Intervention Services (DIAS) and are 
similar to information one would see in many restrooms of health care facilities in Madison. We have 
the posters in both Spanish and English. They offer contact information and tear-off slips that give 
DAIS contact information for victims of domestic abuse.  It is statistically proven that public restrooms 
are often the only place where victims of domestic violence are allotted privacy from their controlling 
abuser. This is very reason that we are asking to post the materials in these locations.  
 
According to the National Coalition Against Domestic Violence, 20 people per minute are physically 
abused by their partner in the United States. The physical and emotional abuse victims experience 
directly impacts the workplace through economic issues and safety concerns.  It is important that the 
City of Madison provides resources that enable their employees to break this cycle of violence.  These 
resource flyers provide a safe and confidential way for individuals to seek assistance. 
  
I have attached a copy of the poster. Could you please review it at your convenience and let us know if 
you would approve this request? 
  
Thank you so much for your time and consideration. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Nancy Crawford, 
City of Madison Women’s Initiative Committee 
210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 
Madison, WI 53703 
608-266-4711 
  
  
 






